

## Notices to Parents and Guardians

#### Change of date for the start of Michaelmas Term 2020

in order to facilitate some changes to our staff INSET training programme, we School will now start on **Sunday 6th September**, not Saturday 5th September.

- For those of you with children joining us as New Entrants in the Th 4.00pm on Sunday 6th September.

A Feast of Shrewsbury School Music this term - and possibly at a venue near you

As ever, there is a packed programme of concerts to look forward to over the next few weeks – and this term, in addition to many exiting concerts at the School, our talented musicians will also be performing in Tewkesbury Abbey, the Eigar Concert Hall in Birmingham and in Emmanuel Church Didsbury, near Manchester. We do hope that as many of you as possible will be able to join us and enjoy the sound of Shrevesbury School Music at its finest is nowege global confulings. And please do extend a warm invitation to any family and friends you mushave living in the Tewkesbury, Birmingham or Manchester areas to come and join us too. On <u>Saturday 18th January</u> at 11.00am, Shrewsbury School Music Scholars will be returning to Emmanuel Church, Didsbury for the 11th successive year to perform a lovely programme of solo and ensemble items. This is part of the church's popular series of Saturday morning

successive year to 'Coffee Concerts'.

On <u>Sunday 8th March</u> at 6.30pm, the School Symphony and Wind Orchestras will be performing in the splendid Hall in the Bramall Music Centre, which is part of the University of Birmingham. Tickets are available now via

ents and friends of Shrewsbury School are also warmly invited to join the Salopian Club next <u>Wednesday 15th January</u>, at a Celebration on bhany at St Mary-le-Bow Church in London. The service will include Epiphary music and readings and will be led by former Shrewsbury ool Chaplain, Reed Gadrin Williams. The choir will be made up of many Old Salopians who have gone on to make their careers in music and standard promises to be very high indeed. The service will also include the first performance of a new piece specialty commissioned by the pilon Club and composed by Richard Elses (of 1989-93).

## Shrewsbury School Parents' Association Burns Night Supper, Friday 24th January

Following the huge success of last year's inaugural event, the SSPA warmly invite all parents, Old Salopians, staff and friends to join them for this year's Burns Night Supper. It is being held in the ballroom of the Lion Hotel in Shrewsbury and will include a glass of 'bubbly' on arriv a sumptuous four-course dinner of traditional Highland Fare, followed by a ceilidh band for those who wish to do some Scottish reeling.

Overnight accommodation is also available at the Lion Hotel at a special rate. Please see 'Forthcoming Events' below for more details.

### Tickets are on sale NOW for the Shrewsbury School Parents' Association 'Once in a Blue Moon' Ball

Tickets are £70 per head and we encourage H teamed up with a great group for the evening.

## Latest News



roducing the first in a w series of 'Letters froi rewsbury' written by the admaster, Leo Winkley will be writing a letter ery couple of weeks to ople, things, places,





Former Frank rms as Principal pet with the NYO

Frank Coughlan (SH U6) led the trumpet section of the National Youth Orchestra of Great Britain in three concerts during the Christmas holidays, including one that was broadcast from London's Barbican Centre..



A packed Maidment Auditorium saw Ridgemount and Churchill's Hall go head head for the coveted Senior House Debating trophy on Thursday evening (9th January).





ers who complete vsbury's 10K enge on 15th March ach receive a medal has been designed by Former Will Cowper



neme of this first tin from the Futures ters) Department for ew decade portur<sup>ar</sup>

Read More



Read More

# Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calen No Events added to the Newslette